












change sponsor has conducted this consultation in accordance with the requirements of CAP 1616, that they have 
demonstrated the Government’s consultation principles and that the consultation has:  

 
• Taken place when the proposal was at a formative stage – having previously discarded two alternative options at Step 2B 

(Options Appraisal) of the airspace change process, the change sponsor was essentially consulting on a single design 
option.  However, the consultation document makes it clear that the change sponsor was committed to reviewing and 
considering feedback and that any new requirements raised through the consultation process would be considered as 
part of the on-going design process.      

• Presented the consultation material clearly and outlined the potential impacts that needed to be considered – the 
consultation material clearly articulated the need for airspace change and the scope of the change sponsor’s proposal.  
It also provided the reader with a good level of information using narrative, charts and graphics to help stakeholders 
understand the current and proposed airspace arrangements, the evolution of the proposal and the change sponsor’s 
rationale for determining that there would be no impact to stakeholders, both on the ground and other airspace users. 

• Provided a sufficient timeframe to allow considered responses – whilst it is acknowledged that a 2-week consultation is 
shorter than the widely recognised standard of 12-weeks, the change sponsor provided an acceptable rationale for the 
reduced period and it was deemed entirely proportionate in this particular instance (see Section B4 above).   

• Taken into account the product of the consultation – two responses were received to this consultation and both confirmed 
their support for the airspace change proposal, raising no issues for the change sponsor to acknowledge and address 
within their consultation response document.    

 
  






